
From: Danny Varat
To: 'cbarfoot@andersonuniversity.com' <cbarfoot@andersonuniversity.com>

Date: 12/6/2017 10:27:00 AM
Subject: Christmas Reception

LG Bryant unfortunately will not be able to attend the reception on the 10th. Thank you for the invitation.
 
Danny Varat
Chief of Staff
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
Cell: 864-787-4150
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